Rules Committee,

I am writing to you today to strongly urge you to pass HB2927, as written, in this legislative session.
It's time for America to equalize the vote and make sure every voters voice is heard. The electoral
college is not useful and, in fact, is damaging as weight is given to some votes more than others.
The National Popular Vote will help to correct that problem. It is disheartening to see an unpopular
person at the head of our country who received a minority of the votes of citizens of this country. |
believe we need to prevent this in the future and let the majority of votes actually choose the
President. | urge you to support HB2927 as is.

Janice Karpenick
jkarpenick@gmail.com
202 SW 212th Ave
Beaverton, Oregon 97078
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